OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR
UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES MINDANAO

Administration Building, Mintal, Davao City 8022, Philippines
T: + 63 82 293-0258 E: ovca.upmindanao@up.edu.ph

NOTICE TO PROCEED
27 December 2023 ;

LARRY T. FRANCO

VP for Operations

Priority Security Agency, Inc.

2/F LTF Bldg., Km. 10 Davao Bukidnon Highway
Catalunan Pequefio, Davao City

Dear Mr. Franco,

The attached Contract Agreement for Security Services having been approved, notice is
hereby given to Priority Security Agency, Inc. that work may commence on the Supply of
Security Services CY 2023 (PBM 2023-16) effective on 1 January 2024.

You shall be responsible for performing the services under the terms and conditions of this
Agreement and in accordance with the implementation schedule. -

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing in the space provided
below.

Very truly yours, ‘/DJ
Prof.@;vE ANNI E. MURAO, Ph.D.
Chancellor g

: 2‘9 DEC 2023

I acknowledge receipt of this Notice o
s

Name of Representative: Dr. LARRY T.FRANCO, Phd, CSP, CSMS, CST,
President for Operations. .~

"z

Signature g#g br Printed Name

Reference Letter No. BAC-LAEM
2023-

8 Years in Mindanao,
for Mindanao and beyond



